
I am testifying on the behalf of myself as a private citizenship. Our planet is no doubt suffering 
lasting environmental effects, by cutting off faculty teaching about important subjects, such as 
climate change is a death sentence to our planet. The reason our planet has had so many 
negative impacts is due to anthropogenic effects caused by lack of education and knowledge on 
the subject. Now that we have much more knowledge on concepts such as these, I think it is 
extremely important to keep this in required curriculum to ensure humans don’t make the same 
mistakes that has been costly to our planet. The access to education shouldn’t be based on 
personal opinions, it should be based on the real facts that can be seen with our eyes, and us 
creating knowledgeable American citizens.  
 
Signed: Courtney D. Bryant 


